AN SAXILBY

neighbourhood development plan

Saxilby with Ingleby Neighbourhood Plan Review Steering
(Working) Group

Update for Planning Committee

We had a productive meeting in January, and we are in the final stages of getting the
plan drawn up.

All comments that we received — (from the public consultations and councillor
comments), have been taken into consideration and amendments made accordingly.

The comments from various authorities, (West Lindsey District Council, Anglian Water,
Lincolnshire County Council and Canal and River Trust) have also been incorporated as
much as possible.

We would like to thank all parties for their feedback.

Relevant parties are now in the process of getting the plan drawn up and there is a lot of
work being done behind the scenes from both from members of the group and by the
council’s administration assistant.

I would like to especially acknowledge all the work that the administration assistant is
putting in to get this document put together, it is not a quick task and the number of
hours she has put in should be recognised and fully appreciated.

Some of the final tweaks include layout, fonts, and placement of text and photos. The
document will then be going off for proofreading.

Any subsequent feedback from that will be looked at and the document amended as
necessary.

We were initially hoping that the document would be ready to bring to full councilin
March, but given the timescale, we are proposing to bring it to the planning and
development committee in March and then hold an extra-ordinary meeting for full
council approval. This will ensure we meet the deadline for getting this sent off.

Cllr. Saunders.



